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Dear Praying Friends, 
 It is nearly impossible to believe that the end of 2016 is at hand. I think the fact that Millie and I have 
dealt with our own health issues has made it slip by all that much faster. Millie finally surrendered to 
undergoing surgery on her shoulder in the middle of October, and she will start physical therapy on it this 
coming Friday. The doctor had warned her before the surgery that it would be a very long and painful 
process to healing. Millie can attest to the truthfulness of that statement, however, we praise the Lord that 
she has been gaining more mobility each day even though she still has to sleep in the sling and wear it 
whenever to go down the road in the car. Please continue to pray for her healing.  
 Our Bible Seekers club on Wednesday nights has been going very well with an average attendance 
of 12 children. Butch plays the guitar for the signing part of the program, and when he comes over to the 
adult study, he always remarks how excited the kids are to be at the club. Others have also remarked how 
children brought by them really enjoy the club as well and are excited anytime they get to come. For this we 
praise the Lord. Please continue to pray that Dakota and Wyatt will be allowed to come and that their 
mother, Amber, will start coming to church. Please continue to pray that we’ll see the children that are not 
saved come to know the Lord as their Savior, and that we’ll see their parents start coming as well. 
 I have been able to meet with Robert over the last several months every other Friday. He began to 
pull in his Mormon doctrines, but the Lord has given me opportunities to refute his various statements with 
His Word. On one occasion when he tried to bring Mormon doctrine, I straightly told him that I didn’t 
recognize LDS scripture as being the Word of God to which he gave me the typical Mormon answer, “We 
believe the Bible to be the Word of God provided it’s translated correctly” to which I quickly pointed out that 
God has promised to preserve His Word to every generation. He also got a little upset when I likened the 
Mormon books to those of the JWs. He said, “Liken me to anything but not the JWs.”  We have for the most 
part had civil conversations. Please be praying that the Lord will open his heart to the gospel, that he would 
remain open to discussing biblical truths, and that he would come to know the Jesus of the Bible and be 
saved.  
 We are so grateful for your continued prayers and for each church and individual that supports us 
financially so that we can continue to serve the Lord here. We hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas. 
We pray the Lord will use you and us in a mighty way for His glory in 2017.  
 
In His Service 
David  and  Mi l l i e  Pre s t on  
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